
Len Dorscher - K-8 Principal/JH Athletic Director

Welcome to the 2020-21 school year!  We have 
missed our students tremendously and have 
been looking forward to their return for far too 
long.   We do not know what this school year 
will bring, in the midst of our pandemic.  What I 
can say is every student that walks through our 
doors will be cared for and looked after with 
love, respect, dignity, and compassion.  Please 
do not hesitate to contact me with questions or 
concerns.  If I do not have an answer for you 
immediately, I will find one.  Cheers to a great 
school year!   ldorscher@tfalls.org

You can find our district’s reopening plan at 
www.thompsonfalls.net  

My new favorite mask.  
Go Broncos!

The Dorscher Family
- Len, Pepper, Braxton, Teagan
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